
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Fall into Learning 
 
It’s hard to believe that students have been in school for a 
month already! We would like to thank our students, 
parents, and staff for an excellent start to our 2018 – 2019 
school year!  
 
October 1st officially begins our ARC 100 Book Challenge 
at-home reading steps. As a reminder, students should be 
reading at home for 30 minutes (2 steps) each night. Please 
be sure to sign your child’s reading log each night to verify 
your child has read.  
 
As you know, our first PTO/PAC meeting is coming up on 
October 11th and we are really looking forward to expanding 
our PTO and the opportunities that we can provide for our 
students. There are so many activities and events that 
would never be possible without the support of our PTO, 
and most importantly YOU, the parents.  We would like 
to encourage you to participate in any way that you can. 
Please join us on October 11th if possible. One topic on the 
agenda will be planning this year’s Trunk or Treat event on 
October 26th.  
 
Finally, as a reminder, the EARLIEST POSSIBLE TIME to 
drop off students in the morning is 8:00 am. Staff is not 
on duty until 8:00 am so students are not permitted inside 
the building until 8:00 am.  Staff will be available to monitor 
students in the cafeteria until buses arrive at 8:25 am. 
 
 
 
 

PBIS Update 

Keep it R.E.A.L! 
 

Students really enjoyed our first incentive – Extra Recess 
with Snow Cones last month. Approximately 400 Eagles 
earned a ticket to attend by following our school rules and 
keeping it real, earning at least 30 eagle bucks, having 4 
N’s or less on their passport, and NOT receiving a major 
discipline referral.  
 
Our next incentive is Kids’ Zumba for Pre K – grade 1 on 
October 29th and Pound class for grades 2 – 5 on October 
31st.  These are high energy fitness classes for students 
and should be lots of fun!!  
 
Remember, students must earn at least 30 fitness bucks, 
have 4 N’s or less on their passport, and NOT receive a 
major discipline referral in order to attend.  

 
 

Reminders 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Don’t forget to check us out on Facebook and like our page 
to keep up to date with information and photos.  
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Important Dates  
 

• October 1st & 2nd – 5th Grade Field Trip – Sultana  
 

• October 2nd – 4th Grade Field Trip – Blackwater  
 

• October 3rd – Muffins for Moms 9:00 – 10:15 am   
 

• October 10th – Make-up Picture Day 
 

• October 11th – PTO/PAC Meeting, 6:30 pm  
 

• October 12th – PK – 1st Grade Field Trip – 
Firehouse 

 
 

• October 15th – Interims  
 

• October 17th – 5th Grade North Bay Parent Night @ 
WES 6:00 pm 

 
 

• October 18th – Early Dismissal, ½ Day  
 

• October 19th – Schools Closed, MSEA Day  
 

• October 24th – PreK Field Trip – Pumpkin Patch  
 

• October 26th – Trunk or Treat, 5:30 – 7:00 pm  


